
Year 6 have a trip to the Imperial War Museum on Monday to
enhance their history learning about World War Two. 

Assemblies will be about the Pupil Leader groups that the
children can be involved with- Library Monitors, Pupil Parliament
and Eco Council, and the International Day of Peace. 

Learning is well under way and we hope you have all settled into
your routines. 

Please check WEDUC for a Newsletter from your class teacher with
details about the learning happening in class this half term. You will
also find the powerpoint from the Meet the Teacher Meeting here.

 Readathon
We are delighted to launch into the new year with a Brindishe Lee
Readathon! Year 6 introduced the fundraising initiative on Thursday
in assembly. Look out for your child’s sponsorship form! The
playground was buzzing with excitement about how many pages/
books are going to be read over the next two weeks. We are hoping
that this will set a reading habit for the year ahead! The children
have especially enjoyed collaborative reading this week.

What is happening next week? 

Newsletter
What’s been happening this week?

Friday 12  September 2025th

Fauget

Important Messages from the Office
Updating details on Arbor: Please make sure all your contact details are up to date,
including emergency contacts. Any changes can be made by sending an email to the office
or via Arbor itself. 
Year 6 Parents/ Carers: Please give permission on WEDUC and make payment for the
Imperial War Museum trip on Arbor. 
Music: Payments need to be made on Arbor now and lessons start next week. 
Flu Immunisation Form: This has gone out ready to be filled in, to keep us all nice and
healthy this winter. Check your spam/ junk if you have not received it. 

International Day of Peace



Eco Schools Award
The idea behind the Eco Schools award is to inspire our next generation of
environmental champions and create meaningful change. Our Eco Council

certainly did that last year and we now have our Award which will be proudly
displayed in our main reception. Our eco efforts will continue this year as our
targets will focus on becoming carbon neutral by 2030 with our Let’s Go Zero

partners. 

Volunteering

We are looking for volunteers to do any of the following things: 

Keep our library organised and looking good
Helping out with art activities
Reading with children
Gardening 

If you have some time to spare and can commit to a regular slot, please get in touch with Mrs Souissi or Mrs
Bannister. We would be really grateful!

Get involved with F@B!
We have events planned this year such as a Pancake Breakfast, Disco , Cake

Sales, Winter and Summer Fairs. We will need lots of volunteers to help them
run smoothly and make lots of money! Get involved! 

Jewellery
No jewellery in school please! Keep those lovely necklaces at

home and earrings must be stud earring- no hoops or dangly bits
that may cause an injury. 



Important DatesAttendance and Punctuality
It’s so important to start the day on time and come
to school every day so no learning is missed. Let’s

see how we did this week! 


